
 
 
 

 
Brighton Pride – Saturday 1 August 2015 

 
 

The NUT will again be taking part in the parade with an open top double decker bus. 
 

We are asking Young Members to get involved in helping us decorate and be on the 
bus. 
 

This is a great, lively event and really shows the NUT commitment to equality. 
 

This year, the parade theme is “Carnival of diversity” and we are looking to decorate the 
bus. 
 

We decorated the bus last year around the theme of “The Worlds a disco” and “freedom 
to live”. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
This year we are looking to decorate the bus in carnival skirts. 
 

The idea is to display rows of card skirts in groups covering the different equality work 
of the NUT, to look like a carnival dress on the back of the bus. The NUT is committed 
to LGBT, BME, disability, age, gender and religious equality. 
 

If you can organise a group to produce a set of skirt shaped cards and want to be 
involved on the day please contact South.East@nut.org.uk with your contact details. 
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